
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Friday March 11, 2022 
Media Contacts 
German Vigil— (202-306-1668), German.Vigil@dc.gov 
Mariam Nabizad— (202-671-0493), mariam.nabizad@dc.gov   

 
CONSTRUCTION START-UP – CLEVELAND PARK STREETSCAPE TEMPORARY ALLEY AND LANE CLOSURES  

STARTING MARCH 21,2022 
 
As part of the Cleveland Park Streetscape and Drainage project, the contractor will begin construction along the 
Porter Street NW and Ordway Street NW alleys. This phase of construction will include temporary alley closures, 
temporary parking lane closures and temporary parking lot exit closures at the shopping center at Connecticut 
Avenue and Ordway Street beginning March 21, 2022, weather permitting. 
 
 
The contractor is approved to work from 7:00am – 7:00pm daily, Monday through Friday.  In addition, there will 
be bus detours and or bus stop locations as described below. 
 
Temporary WMATA bus detours will include the following: 

• Relocation of Metrobus routes H4, D32 and W47 will detour eastbound in the direction of Brookland 
and Columbia Heights Stations, starting on Monday March 21, 2022, and will remain in place for seven 
weeks, weather permitting.  

• Bus stops between 34th Street and Connecticut Avenue will be missed during this period. Customers 
can board at either of the bus stops at Porter Street & 35th Street or Porter Street and Quebec House 
Apartments, beginning on Monday March 21, 2022, and will remain in place for seven weeks, weather 
permitting. 

 
Traffic controls will be in place to guide motorists, cyclist, and pedestrians safely through the work zone. All users 
of the roadway are advised to stay alert, be observant of signage and expect delays while traveling in this area.  
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the project or construction activities, please email 
info@clevelandparkstreetscape.com.  Please visit the project website at www.clevelandparkstreetscape.com 
for construction schedule updates. 
 

### 
 

The mission of the District Department of Transportation (DDOT) is to enhance the quality of life for District residents and 
visitors by ensuring that people, goods, and information move efficiently and safely with minimal adverse impact on 

residents and the environment 
  

Follow us on Twitter for transportation-related updates and more; like us on Facebook and visit the website 
at www.ddot.dc.gov. Visit goDCgo.com for more information on transportation options in the District.    

 


